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“Happy and Successful in Everything we Do!” 
 

17 July 2024 

Ice Cream! 

Dear Y6 Parents 
 

Can I thank Ruby, Mia-Leigh and Brooke’s Mums for their involvement and 

help in organizing a lovely event for our Y6s in their final week.  On Monday 

afternoon, just after lunchtime, we will be visited by …. the Ice Cream Man!  

As a special treat – weather permitting – Y6 can stay out and have a longer 

lunch break and an ice cream in the sun hopefully (or indoors alternatively).  

You don’t need to worry about bringing money in as the ice creams will be on 

us! 

You already know that the Leavers’ Assembly will be taking place on Tuesday 

morning from 9:15am and we hope parents will be able to attend.  There should 

be plenty of room as it’s only a one-class performance, so wider family are very 

welcome to come too. 

On Wednesday, the day we break up for summer, all children in school will be 

able to wear non-uniform for a £1 donation to school funds.  Because of this, we 

will allow the traditional Y6 signing of school shirts to take place on the 

Tuesday throughout the day after the show. 

Many thanks to Mr Whitcombe, Mrs Hughes, Mrs Croft, Mr McAteer and Mrs 

Lockhart for their dedication in making these last days of the children’s time at 

Brookside happy ones.  Nearly there, Y6! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Orme 

Headteacher 


